
PG&E is quietly working at the State Capitol to change California’s liability laws 
— to shield itself from any financial responsibility for the wine country fires, even 
if found to be negligent, hurting the right of victims to recover their losses. 

Call and write the Governor and your legislators today. Share your 
personal story of loss. Explain how the fire has impacted your life. And 
respectfully ask that they protect your right to fairly recover if PG&E is found 
responsible. 

GOVERNOR EDMUND G. BROWN
State Capitol, Suite 1173
Sacramento, California 95814
Phone: 916-445-2841

SENATOR BILL DODD 
Representing Napa and Sonoma Counties
State Capitol, Room 5064
Sacramento, CA 95814
Phone: 916-651-4003

SENATOR MIKE McGUIRE 
Representing Sonoma County
State Capitol, Room 5061
Sacramento, CA 95814
Phone: 916-651-4002

ASSEMBLYMEMBER JIM WOOD 
Representing Sonoma County
State Capitol, Room 6005
Sacramento, CA 95814
Phone: 916-319-2002

ASSEMBLYMEMBER MARC LEVINE 
Representing Marin and Sonoma Counties
State Capitol, Room 5135
Sacramento, CA 95814
Phone: 916-319-2010

ASSEMBLYMEMBER CECILIA AGUIAR-CURRY 
Representing Napa and Sonoma Counties
State Capitol, Room 5144
Sacramento, CA 95814
Phone: 916-319-2004

holdpgeaccountable.com

Don’t Let PG&E Burn You Again
PROTECT YOUR RIGHT TO RECOVER

A COALITION OF FIRE VICTIMS HURT BY PG&E


